The Township of Middletown is honored to present the



Your business has earned this award by making sustainable choices that have a positive impact on our planet such as choosing lumber that is native and sustainably harvested, building multi-generational pieces that reduce waste, and using chemical-free finishes.

Your commitment to sustainability has helped our community become more environmentally friendly. We thank you for your efforts to help preserve the beauty of our town for future generations.

Signed this seventeenth day of October, 2022 - Middletown, NJ